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On 25 July 2017 AITSL launched a new website. To coincide with this launch 
Assessment for Migration has improved our web pages and updated our application 
forms. 
 
The updated forms include information to assist applicants in preparing their 
application. 
 
New features include refreshed assessment criteria language to improve clarity. 
There has been no change to the requirements of criteria. 
 
There are two changes for submitting an application: 
 

1. A photograph of the applicant is no longer required. 
 

2. Colour copies of documents are now required 
 
 
For further information please visit our website www.aitsl.edu.au/migrate-to-
australia. 
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